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The people of Oregon need to have confidence in their elections. When you send out 

ballots to people’s homes, and everyone knows that in many cases, one person gets 

the ballots and then votes for everyone, it doesn’t give you confidence at that the 

people’s will has really been Accomplished. Mailing ballots is just  a very easy way to 

defraud the elections. I’ve lived in Oregon 72 years so I have been involved in 

elections both ways and in person voting gave me a much more confident in the 

integrity of the process. If people can’t come in personally to vote, then there should 

be some way that they can apply to get their ballot sent to them in the mail. That’s not 

hard to do. Please let us go back to a method that we can all have considerable more 

confidence in. Thank you. Richard Heard 


